
State President’s Project    

 Pin Purchase/Presentation Form 

 

  

“Common Threads in a Shared Tapestry” 
Promoting patriotism, honoring our rich heritage and history, and a love of our great 
country are the threads.  The tapestry is the result of weaving those threads together 

by sharing our stories with one another.  The project is to help the Museum of the 
Southeast American Indian on the campus of the University of North Carolina – 

Pembroke tell their story to museum visitors through a hands-on experience.  Funds 
raised, through the purchase of the project pin and donations, will go towards the 

outfitting of backpacks with a tablet, manipulatives, and take-away memento of the 
visitor’s experience at the museum.   

 

Presented to: __________________________________________________________               

From: _______________________________________________________             

In Honor/Memory of: ___________________________________________            

Credit to: _______________________________________________Society    

Message: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
   

Pins are $10 each.   Make checks payable to: N.C.S.C.A.R. Sr. State Treasurer   

Mail order forms to: Kathy Benedict 604 Par Drive, Jacksonville, NC 28540  

All proceeds support the State President’s Project “Common Threads in a Shared 
Tapestry” 


